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Columbus Partner Shares Vaccine Insights with Ohio Chamber
of Commerce
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In an article published in Ohio Matters, Bob Robenalt discusses considerations for employers as

they develop COVID-19 vaccine plans for their businesses. Bob starts the article with a discussion

about whether employers should mandate – or simply encourage - vaccines for their employees.

Either way, he explains that it’s important for employers to develop a vaccine plan for their company,

explaining that “a thoughtful plan of action can help ensure that everyone from senior management

to frontline workers understands the company’s perspective and policies on the vaccination

process.”

To read the article, visit the March/April 2021 issue of Ohio Matters.
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